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Tis' the Season!


Stop & Shop A+ program – Richmond Elementary earned $2729.05 with Stop & Shop's A+ Rewards Program. Be sure to check your receipt next time you are at S&S, if you do not see “A+ BONUS BUCKS” near the bottom of your receipt your card is not registered for the A+ Rewards Program.


Fall Fundraiser – Thank you to all of the parents and students who participated in the fall fundraiser. we raised ~$6,277.98 from the Yankee Candle & Square One Art fundraiser which will be used towards field trips and special in-class activities. 


Box Tops -  We’re THANKFUL for Box Tops & THANKFUL for your support!!! We are #3 in the State with $1316 in Box Tops so far for this year. Many of the brands used to make Holiday dinners, from Green Giant vegetables or Betty Crocker potatoes to Pillsbury crescent rolls, Pepperidge Farm stuffing to Land O’Lakes butter, the disposable Reynolds pan to bake the turkey - even the Ziploc storage containers used for leftovers - participate in either the Box Tops or Labels for Education. Ask your grandparents, aunts, uncles, cousins, neighbors, and friends to clip Box Tops and Labels for Education for you. You’ll help our school raise money for field trips. Box Tops: Find Box Tops on Big G Cereals, Betty Crocker, Hefty, Avery, Ziploc, Hanes, and more! Each Box Top is worth 10¢. BONUS Box Tops are worth anywhere from 20¢ - $10 and come in many different forms. For a full product list, go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.btfe.com/"��www.btfe.com�. Collection envelopes are due on early release thursday every month.  For questions or to volunteer, please contact Rebecka Richards � HYPERLINK "mailto:RichElemBoxTops@gmail.com" \n _blank��RichElemBoxTops@gmail.com�.


Beautification Committee - While the weather was not on our side for our last meetup, we were able to plant many perennials along the wall by the kindergarten playground. Thank you to Shellie Callahan, Robin & Dave Woodmansee, Sheila Grover,RES's master gardeners from URI, and Kristin Haxton for planting. Also a special thanks to Christin Readey for picking up perennials that were gratefully donated by � HYPERLINK "https://www.facebook.com/Patceezhgc/?ref=page_internal" \n _blank��Patceez Home Garden Center� and the Haberek Family for their generous perennial donation.











Mark your calendar!


December/January events


Fundraiser Pick Up – Dec 1st 3-6pm RES Cafeteria 


Holiday Shop – December 5th - 7th 


School Picture Make-up Day – Dec 6th 


No School – (Parent Teacher Conferences) December 11th & 12th 


No School – Holiday Recess                                       December 26th – January 2nd 


PTO Meeting – January 11th @ 6:30 in library


Early Release Day – January 12th @ 1:55


Box Tops Due – January 12th 


No School – January 16th (Martin Luther King Day)






































Volunteer spotlight


Thank you to all of the volunteers that have helped out with our events so far. We couldn’t do it without your help!


Fall Fundraisers


Robin Woodmansee (Coordinator)


A special thank you to Mrs. Mandeville for her assistance with the student's artwork.


Box Top Counters


Rebecka Richards, Bethany Burke, Elisa Raymond, Ellen Garcia, Jessica Richards


Ongoing Volunteers


Shellie Callahan – Stop & Shop A+ 


Pam Moyer & Filipa Bryson – Yearbook


Amy Fortin – Outside Bulletin Board


Rebecka Richards – Indoor Bulletin Board


Pam Moyer– Birthday Board


Sandie Myers – Bank Day


Rebecka Richards – Box Top Coordinator


Julie McGovern – Communications Coordinator


Kim Peltier -  PTO Newsletter


Volunteers needed!


We need your help to make our events and activities successful. 


Holiday Shop – December 5th - 7 th 


This is a huge event that needs a lot of donations and volunteers.   


Looking for volunteers to help students choose gifts and wrap during the shop hours. Flyer was sent home and schedule can be found on the PTO website. 


Please contact Filipa Bryson at � HYPERLINK "mailto:Filipaantunes@yahoo.com"��Filipaantunes@yahoo.com� with any questions.








Donations - Looking for donations of wrapping paper and tags for the Holiday Shop








                                 





                                    





Board Positions


We are looking for a parent or parents who are interested in shadowing our current PTO President, Stacy Wotherspoon, all of this year to learn the duties and responsibilities of the PTO President. If you have any questions, please email Stacy at � HYPERLINK "mailto:tspoon7939@yahoo.com" \n _blank��tspoon7939@yahoo.com�. 


We are also looking for a parent or parents who are interested in shadowing our current PTO Vice-President and Secretary.  If you are interested and would like more information please e-mail Shellie Callahan at � HYPERLINK "mailto:teamcallahan@gmail.com"��teamcallahan@gmail.com� for Vice-President and Kim Peltier at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kp062675@yahoo.com"��kp062675@yahoo.com� for Secretary. 


EnRichmond


The PTO is looking for volunteers to help with this year's EnRichmond Program. EnRichmond is a four week program that offers fun classes for our kids to enjoy. The classes (such as yoga, karate, chess, etc) meet once per week immediately following dismissal and will begin in March. We need help setting up this year's schedule and running the program once it starts. If you are interested in helping please contact Shellie Callahan at � HYPERLINK "mailto:teamcallahan@gmail.com" \n _blank��teamcallahan@gmail.com�.


There will be a planning meeting in December - Date TBD.


Help Wanted


Are you tech savvy? Do you have experience building websites? We're looking for a volunteer to help update & redesign our PTO website. If you're interested in helping bring our PTO into the future, please contact Julie McGovern: � HYPERLINK "mailto:jules514@hotmail.com" \n _blank��jules514@hotmail.com� 
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Other ways to help!


In addition to volunteer opportunities, there are lots of ways to help our school: For more details on each, see our PTO website.





Box Tops


Labels for Education


Stop & Shop A+ Rewards (School ID: 07325)


Tyson Project A+


My Coke Rewards for School (Zip code: 02898)


Kiducation – Clothes box outside school. School receives money for donated items. 
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Stay connected!


If you don't already receive emails from the PTO, please subscribe the PTO mailing list using this link � HYPERLINK "https://richmondschoolpto.wufoo.com/forms/richmond-pto-email-signup/"��https://richmondschoolpto.wufoo.com/forms/richmond-pto-email-signup/�


Check out our PTO website -� HYPERLINK "http://richmondelementaryschoolpto.yolasite.com/" \n _blank��http://richmondelementaryschoolpto.yolasite.com/�


Like Richmond PTO and Moms Helping Moms Richmond Elementary School on Facebook!
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